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PROFILE – Frankie Lor Fu Chuen

Mr Lor, 51 years of age, has held his current position as the allocated Assistant Trainer to reigning champion trainer, John Size for the past 4 seasons and has been licensed as an Assistant Trainer for 21 consecutive seasons. In all, he has been involved with Hong Kong racing for some 36 years having joined the Club in 1981 as an Apprentice Jockey. In 1987 he obtained his senior jockey’s licence which he continued to hold until 1995 at which time he retired from race riding and took on the role as a Trainer’s Assistant with John Moore. In 1997 Mr Lor was promoted to the become John Moore’s allocated Assistant Trainer, a position he maintained until the end of the 1998/1999 racing season. Subsequent stints as the allocated Assistant Trainer to Wylie Wong (1999/2000 season), Gary T K Ng (2000/2001 season) and Manfred K L Man (2001/2002 to 2006/2007 seasons) followed before Mr Lor rejoined John Moore in the 2007/2008 racing season, with their successful association running for a further 6 seasons. 

Mr Lor has successfully completed Club-sponsored racing industry courses, namely a Certificate in Racehorse Management through the North Melbourne Institute of TAFE (1999) as well as Certificate IV in Racing, conducted by the Racing Development Board (2011). He has also gained considerable overseas experience, having initially undertaken an internship in New Zealand in 2003 where he spent time with renowned nurseries Cambridge Stud and Westbury Stud and also worked alongside leading trainers Roger James and Richard Collet. In 2004 he gained further overseas experience being attached to Vinery Stud, Victoria and to Royal Randwick based trainer, Bill Mitchell. In 2011 Mr Lor also spent the summer period with top Sydney trainer Gerald Ryan. His most recent Club sponsored international experience was in 2016 when he undertook a study visit to Japan which incorporated time spent at the Ritto Training Centre, Shadai Stallion Farm and the Hidaka Training & Research Centre. Mr Lor has also attended yearling sales on a number of occasions, the most recent being the 2014 Karaka Yearling Sales in New Zealand.
References considered by the Licensing Committee attested to Mr Lor’s horsemanship, exceptional level of organization and attention to detail, excellent communication skills and the respect he provides and receives from members of stable staff.
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